Laird Township Board
Budget Hearing
Wednesday, March 8, 2023

Supervisor Patrick McLaren called the meeting to order at 6:31 p.m, Present were Supervisor Patrick
Mclaren, Treasurer Nicole Krajnak, Trustee John Juntunen, Trustee Patricia Spencer, Clerk Robin Henry.

The Minutes of the April 13, 2022 meeting were reviewed. A motion was made by Supervisor MclLaren
and seconded by Trustee Spencer to accept the minutes of the 2022 Budget Hearing. With all in favor,
motion carried.

The Budget for fiscal year 2023-2024 was reviewed.
Public Comment:

*  There was discussion regarding whether or not investments should be made with money in the
general fund. No action was taken at this time. [

* The rationale for accepting snowplowing bids was discussed.

A Resolution to adopt the township budget for the fiscal year April 1, 2023 through March 31, 2024 was
offered by Trustee Spencer and supported by Trustee Juntunen. Upon roll call vote: “Aye” Patrick
Mclaren, Robin Henry, Nicole Krajnak, Trustee Juntunen, Trustee Spencer. “No” None. Supervisor
Mclaren declared the Resolution adopted.

A motion was made by Treasurer Krajnak and seconded by Clerk Henry to adjourn the meeting. With all
in favor, the meeting adjourned at 6:58 p.m.
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